Jerry D. Hendrix AT&T Florida T: 850-577-5550

Vice President 150 South Monroe St. F.: 850-224-5073
Regulatory Relations Suite 400 Jerry.Hendrix@att.com
Tallahassee, FL 32301 www.att.com

April 19, 2007

Mrs. Ann Cole

Director, Division of the Commission
Clerk and Administrative Services

Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, Florida 32399

RE: 070216-TP Approval of the Rights of Way (ROW) negotiated by BellSouth
Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Florida d/b/a AT&T Southeast
and Gulf Long Distance, Inc.

Dear Mrs. Cole:

On March 29, 2007, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc d/b/a AT&T Florida d/b/a
AT&T Southeast and Gulf Long Distance, Inc. filed an Rights of Way (ROW)
agreement for Florida Public Service Commission approval. Please use this letter to
address the request a docket title change for the above docket.

Please correct the docket title to (“Request for approval of rights of way (ROW),
conduits, and pole attachments agreement between BellSouth Telecommunications,
Inc. d/b/a AT&T Florida d/b/a AT&T Southeast and Madison River Communications,
LLC, successor in interest of Gulf Long Distance, Inc.”)

| would appreciate your assistance in correcting the filing and record in question.

Very truly yours,
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